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10/28/2021
Dear Parents,









It's hard to believe that we have made it through 45 days of school, and that Halloween and Thanksgiving are just around the corner!  There are a few things that you need to be thinking about before then:












Important Dates:
Oct. 27 

End of grading period

Oct. 28 

Halloween Dress Down Day/ Last day to wear shorts until April 

Oct. 29 

No School for Students

Throughout the month of November our school will be collecting toys to help the Toys For Tots charity in Memory of Carol Mitch.  Carol was an enormous supporter of St. Wendelin School and Parish and any charity that helped children.  With that being said, our school adopted an annual toy drive in her memory in hopes that every family can participate.  Any donated toys can be brought to the school and placed in the donation box.  At the end of the month, we will donate them to the Toys for Tots Charity in Carol’s name from St. Wendelin School to keep her charitable spirit alive at St. Wendelin.
In addition, the November 12th Dress Down Day will be a Food Drive for the Saint Vincent DePaul Society.  Suggested items: peanut butter, stuffing mix, spaghetti sauce, spaghetti, instant potatoes, turkey gravy mix, etc…Each non-perishable food item you donate will be the same as money.  

Ex: One item=shirt, two items= shirt and pants, three items= shirt, pants, and hat
Important Dates to Remember:

Nov. 4 and 5
 
Conferences (Virtual)
Nov. 12 

Dress Down Day (food drive)
Nov. 14 

Turkey Dinner (Tuition Assistance)

Nov. 16

Picture Retakes
Nov. 25-29

Thanksgiving Break

Nov. 28

Advent Begins

Just some Notes:

· The Turkey Dinner benefits the Tuition Assistance Fund which many of the school families obtain proceeds.  Any family that receives parish tuition aid should donate at least two hours to show appreciation for the help you receive from Tuition Assistance.  Without this dinner, there will not be tuition aid. 
· In compliance with the current regulations, BIRTHDAY TREATS are not allowed to be distributed.  Please refer to the Student Handbook.  In addition the dress code must be followed especially in regards to the mask policy and the colors.  

· With the weather changing, the students will begin to have some recess periods indoors depending on the temperature.  Since the classrooms will be full of students, we ask that the students do not bring toys from home to recess (stuffed animals, electronic cars, trading cards, baby dolls, etc.).  Although our students are very careful with friends’ possessions, we don’t want anything to get lost or ruined.    
Looking Ahead:
Dec. 13

Confessions for 3-8
God Bless,
Mrs. Clouse
